Church Governance Committee

Survey conducted on Nov. 2, 2015 at the NAD Year-end Meeting Committe

I would like to see further exploration on this issue:

Definitely not

1 Redistribution of the Tithe Dollar (p. 7-8)
2 Tithe Usage for local church ministries
3 Special Assistance
4 Subsidy and appropriation
5 Funding Adventist Education
6 Local offerings
7 Radical Approach: Union of Churches
8 Moderate Approach
9 Streamlined Approach: Adopt a hybrid model for extremely small
10 Adopt Several General items
11 Adopt Several Financial Items
12 Enhance Effectiveness of Ministries
13 Strengthen the Local Church

14 Implement collaborations (between regional and state conferences
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Definitely Yes
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